I would like to extend a very warm welcome to both new and returning students, families and members of our school community. The beginning of a new school year at Mittagong Public is always filled with anticipation and excitement. It is a time for fresh beginnings, renewed goals, and boundless possibilities. 

This year at Mittagong Public, we have 20 mainstream and 3 support classes. The students have settled into their 2024 classes and I would like to thank you, our parents, for trusting our decision-making regarding class placement for students. A great deal of time goes into class planning and it is our priority to provide a safe and nurturing environment where every student can thrive academically, socially and emotionally. 

This year, we have a number of new staff joining us at Mittagong Public. Welcome Miss Peek, Mrs. Flew, Mr. Elbourne, Miss Franklin, and Mrs. Batty. 

Throughout the year, I encourage open communication and collaboration between home and school. Please do not hesitate to reach out to our wonderful staff if you have any questions, concerns or ideas you would like to share. Your feedback is essential in helping us create a positive and enriching experience for your child. 

As we embark on this journey together, let us remember that each day is an opportunity to learn, grow and make a positive difference in the lives of others. Together, we can achieve great things. 

I look forward to a year filled with learning, laughter and memorable moments. Thank you for your continued support and partnership as we work together to make this school year the best one yet. 

Warm regards, 

Shannon Egan (Relieving Principal). 

